Nadia Reese

Dr. Hornedo Middle School
6101 High Ridge
El Paso, Texas 79912

Dear parent or guardian,

My name is Nadia Reese.  I have the honor of being your child’s six grade science teacher this year.  I am very excited to begin working with your child during the 2012-2013 school year.  

Sixth grade often seems overwhelming to students at first. It is the transition from elementary school to middle school. Many familiar patterns and procedures will be replaced with new ways of organizing students’ learning experiences.  This transition, while sometimes daunting, provides remarkable room for personal and academic growth – and exciting new learning opportunities. I am dedicated to helping my students navigate this transition smoothly and become excited and confident about middle school and science in particular. A cornerstone of my support strategy is anticipating the very best from my students. I have high academic and disciplinary expectations for all of my students.  I expect maximum effort from each student relative to their present understanding of scientific principles and academic abilities.  I expect my students to be active participants in their own learning and to apply themselves throughout the academic year. This includes requiring that the student come prepared with all of his or her necessary materials for that day. I will enforce all rules set by our school as well as my own established classroom rules diligently and I will expect each student to learn and abide by these rules.  

With this in mind, my classroom will be a structured and organized environment. Consistency and predictability are integral parts of a productive learning setting. A central tool I employ to help students order their work is the use of a composition notebook. I require my students to catalog all of their labs, homework, quizzes, class notes, all graded assignments, etc., in a composition notebook.  My emphasis on organization, rules, and safety is what allows us to make hands-on laboratory instruction central to learning about science. 

I maintain a weekly updated teacher webpage that details each day’s activities and homework that can be found on our HORNEDO website or at www.mrsreesescience.weebly.com . Your child is expected to view this site weekly (preferably on Sunday evenings) in order to prepare for the upcoming week. While the site is designed for students’ use, parents are encouraged to remain abreast of our work in the classroom.
Open communication between teachers, students, and parents will be absolutely essential to ensuring a positive and productive learning experience.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at (915-881-2900) or nireese@episd.org concerning your child’s progress, or for any other reason.  
I look forward to working with you and your child this year! With much hard work, dedication, cooperation, and much fun along the way, this will surely be a successful year! GO TORNADOES!
Sincerely,

Nadia Reese
